## Dear 5th-8th Grade Parents:

Welcome back! I am Mrs. Taylor and I am excited to start a great year of singing, praying, and group activities with the Serranade Choir for Grades 5-8. Choir may look a little bit different this year, but we are hopeful we will be able to participate in activities that have been offered in years prior to include: singing at Mass Celebrations, Diocesan Choral Festival, Christmas Caroling, the Christmas Program, the Spring Concert and participating in a Disneyland workshop! Each event will be determined at a later date and you will be notified as soon as possible so that you can plan accordingly.

Rehearsals will be Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 7:10 am – 7:40 am. All rehearsals will be held in the SCLC Performance Room. However, based on the size of our choir, you will be notified if rehearsal space is changed in order to ensure adequate social distancing. Students should be dropped off in front of the Extended Care/Chapel gate and should walk directly to the SCLC Music Room. I appreciate your timeliness and cooperation in advance regarding rehearsal participation.

Register <u>here</u>. The \$100 fee will be used toward the purchase of music, choir materials and also a Serranade T-shirt.

I look forward to meeting everyone in song very soon!